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Dear Stonebridge Families, 
  
I hope everyone had an enjoyable March Break.  We were lucky to have wonderful 
weather for it.  We got a taste of spring, but it looks like winter doesn’t want to leave 
us as it has been chilly these past few days.  
  
We would like to extend our appreciation to all those families who attended our Sci-
ence and Technology Fair.  It was a wonderful event and the participants were very 
grateful to have members of the Stonebridge community show interest in their pro-
jects.  We also want to thank all the students who created and presented a pro-
ject.  We had over 50 projects on display and each one demonstrated curiosity and 
creativity.  It was a very successful event!  We recognize and appreciate all the effort 
the students put into their projects and we hope families enjoyed the opportunity to 
work with their children.  
  
Our junior basketball teams are well under way.  We have a boys and girls team 
who are preparing for their upcoming area tournament.  So far the teams have par-
ticipated in exhibition games where they had the opportunity to execute plays and 
strategies that they have been practicing together.  We look forward to a wonderful 
season.  Good luck to both teams.   We are also in the process of selecting a girls 
and boys badminton team.  Coaches are currently running try outs and we have 
many students showing interest.  We are happy to provide the students with an op-
portunity to participate in extra-curricular activities.  
  
Stonebridge is accepting registrations.  If you or someone you know have a child
(ren), Kindergarten to Grade 8, who live in our school boundaries, please visit our 
school to register for September 2025.  If you currently have a child at Stonebridge 
and you know that your child(ren) will not be returning in September 2025, it 
would be greatly appreciated if you contact our school office to let us know.  We are 
in the process of planning for the next academic school year and predicting our en-
rolment is part of the process and your support would be very helpful.  
  
This is a reminder that on Thursday, April 10th, Stonebridge School Council is host-
ing a book exchange.  If you have gently used books at home that you don’t mind 
parting with, bring them to Stonebridge that evening and exchange them for some 
new books for your child(ren).  We have also invited children author Corinna Wyles
-Plumley, who will read aloud one of her books for the students that even-
ing.   Please join us for this fun filled event.  We hope to see you there! 
  
The school office is open each week day from 8:00am to 4:00pm.  Please drop by at 
any time to ask questions, share comments or just say ‘hi’.  We would love to see 
you! 
  
Stonebridge Public School  

 

David Williams                Elaine Ricketts 

Principal                            Vice-Principal 

Message from our Administrators  
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Website: http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps  

        Email: Stonebridge.ps@yrdsb.ca 

 Follow us on twitter: @StonebridgePS 

 

School Day Schedule 

 

8:45 am Entry 

8:55-10:35 

Learning Block 

10:35 - 11:05 

Recess 

11:05– 12:45 

Learning Block 

12:45-1:45 

Lunch 

1:45-3:25 

Learning Block 

3:25 pm 

Dismissal 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps
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Summer Institute 

Looking for summer learning and fun activities for students entering Senior Kindergarten to Grade 
8? Summer Institute offers academic, recreational and athletic programs and activities with inten-
tional links to the Ontario Curriculum.  
 
The program runs for six weeks during July and August. It is offered at 9 school sites around York 
Region.  
 
For more information on dates, programs and locations, please visit the Summer Institute 
webpage. 
 
Registration opens March 26, 2025 at 4:00pm.  Families can register online. 

Anti-Human Trafficking Conference  

Parents, caregivers, guardians, community members and youth 11+ are welcome to attend the 3rd 
Annual Anti-Human Trafficking Conference in York Region. 
  
Join us at Seneca Polytechnic College King Campus on May 13 and 14, 2025 from 6:00 - 
9:00 p.m. for an evening of learning, networking, and collaboration in the fight against human 
trafficking. Registration for the 3rd Annual York Region Anti-Human Trafficking Conference. Ad-
ministrators, please share this link with your community. 

  
The conference brings together experts, advocates, and community members to raise awareness 
and education. Through engaging workshops, inspirational talks and community booths, we gain 
valuable knowledge and tools to protect and empower our community. 
  
Free refreshments and a light dinner will be provided. 
For inquiries please contact Inclusive School and Community Services (ISCS) at iscs@yrdsb.ca.  

Sikh Heritage Month  

The month of April is proclaimed as Sikh Heritage Month as per The Sikh Heritage Month Act of 

2013. 

As we begin the month of April, staff and students are encouraged to join Canadians who will be 

coming together to celebrate Sikh Canadians who have and continue to make significant contribu-

tions to the growth and prosperity of Ontario and Canada’s social, economic, political, and cultur-

al fabric. Since the arrival of Sikh immigrants in the 19th century Canada is now home to more 

than 500,000 Sikhs, which is the largest Sikh diaspora in the world.  

During the month of April, Sikh Canadians celebrate Vaisakhi, which marks the creation of the 

Khalsa and the Sikh articles of faith. Sikh Canadians widely celebrate Vaisakhi, also known as 

Khalsa Day, across Ontario.   

https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-programs/elementary-school/summer-programs/summer-institute
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/3rd-annual-york-region-anti-human-trafficking-conference-tickets-1280872316579?aff=oddtdtcreator
mailto:iscs@yrdsb.ca
https://www.ola.org/en/legislative-business/bills/parliament-40/session-2/bill-52#:~:text=Bill%2052%20has%20been%20enacted%2cyear%20as%20Sikh%20Heritage%20Month.
https://www.ola.org/en/legislative-business/bills/parliament-40/session-2/bill-52#:~:text=Bill%2052%20has%20been%20enacted%2cyear%20as%20Sikh%20Heritage%20Month.
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Lunch Program 

Below are the Lunches being offered each day: 

Monday — Kid’s Kitchen (kidskitchen.ca), Flyer 

Tuesday — Pizza Day - orders closed until the end of June 

Wednesday — Tasty Ya (www.tastyya.com)                    

Thursday — barBURRITO - order through the Lunchbox Program on School Cash Online 

(yrdsb.schoolcashonline.com)           

Friday — Kid’s Kitchen (Flyer) 

Another option:  Mealbets (www.mealbets.com), Flyer 

Please make a note of the cut-off date/time for placing your orders.  

If you have ordered lunch and your child is away and you would like to pick up their lunch, you 

must notify the school by 12:00 pm.  

If you need more information, please email stonebridge.ps@yrdsb.ca 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps/Documents/Kidskitchen%20(1).pdf
https://tastyya.com/
https://yrdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps/Documents/Kidskitchen%20(1).pdf
https://mealbets.com/
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps/Documents/Mealbets.png
file:///C:/Users/susana.shum/Downloads/big_asian_and_western_print.png
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Science Rendezvous HACKATHON  
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Kindergarten Registration 2025—2026 

Kindergarten Registration started on January 17, 2025 

 

Kindergarten registration for the 2025/2026 school year started on Friday, January 17, 2025.  Chil-

dren who turn four or five years old during 2025, live within the school boundary and whose par-

ents/guardians are public school tax supporters will be eligible to register for Kindergarten.  

There are several ways you can register for Kindergarten: 

Online - Families can access the online Kindergarten registration information at 

www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten > Registration. It is recommended that families use a laptop or 

a desktop computer rather than a mobile device to complete this registration. 

      By email - Families can download the Elementary School Registration Form at 

 www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten and email the completed form to their school email address. 

 Email addresses can be found on the school website.  

By phone - Families can request support from the school Principal/Vice-Principal to complete 

the registration form on their behalf by collecting the required information by phone. Fami-

lies can request an interpreter, if needed, during this phone conversation. Call your local 

school.   

By mail or appointment. You can m ail com pleted applications to the school, or  re-

quest an appointment to drop-off your completed paper application form.  

 

Once you have completed your application, the school will contact you to make an appointment to 

review and verify the required documents.  

Our Kindergarten programs are caring and welcoming where children learn through exploration, 

play and inquiry. You can learn more at www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten. We look forward to welcom-

ing our new students and families to the school.  

http://www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten
http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/Policy/Documents/FOR-schooladmission-163-01.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/stonebridge.ps/Pages/default.aspx
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-programs/school-registration
http://www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten
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Link:  https://stonebridgeps.entripyshops.com/ 

https://stonebridgeps.entripyshops.com/
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Nut & Scent Free Environment 

 

This is a reminder that many students and staff have life threatening allergies to 

nuts. As a result, we ask that all snacks and lunches are nut free. Please take the 

time to read the labels on snacks to ensure they are nut safe. We also ask that 

you do not use peanut butter substitutes such as Wow Butter. Nutella is a nut 

product and must not come to school.  

 

The chemicals used in scented products can make some 

people sick, especially those with fragrance sensitivities, 

asthma, allergies and other medical conditions. To help 

keep the air healthy for everyone, our school has a scent-

free policy.  

Report Absences or Late 

If your child is going to be absent/late, please report via Edsby before the bell time.  

If you do not have an Edsby account or need help with setting it up, please contact 

the office @ 905-887-2427.  

TO REPORT A STUDENT ABSENCE/LATE:  

LOGIN TO: yrdsb.edsby.com / CALL 905.887.2427  


